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Eakring Echo 
Many Thanks to the Sponsor of this month’s edition :- 

Chris and Len Haslam of Clover Close, Wellow Road. 

ST. ANDREW’S CHURCH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The services for November are shown below:- 
 
Sunday    6th November 9.00am 
Worship For All  Heather Brown 
 
Sunday  13th November 10.30am 
Remembrance Day Service       Heather Brown 
 
Sunday  20th November 9.00am 
Worship For All  Heather Brown 
 
Sunday 27th  November 9.00am 
Worship For All  Heather Brown 

MOBILE LIBRARY  
 

The next visit to the village is currently scheduled 
for Monday 14th November.  
11.00am Savile Arms 
11.20am Triumph Road. 

RUMMIKUB & KURLING 

 

The November social afternoons will be on    
Thursday 10th and 24th from 2.00pm - 4.00pm 
in the Cator Hall. 
Please come and have a go . It’s good fun. 

EAKRING WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
 

At the October Meeting Adrian Gray gave a 
very interesting talk and slide show on Christian    
Heritage in Nottinghamshire.  He explained how 
Christianity had, during the ages, flourished in 
the local villages around the area. 
 

A vote of thanks was given by Hazel Pedley and 
tea and coffee was then served. 
 
The next Meeting is on  
Tuesday, 15th November – 7.15p.m. in the  
Cator Hall 
Subject – Artistic decorating of Pottery. 
                Please bring a piece of white pottery  
Thanks - Margaret Berryman 
Refreshments - Heather Brown, Hazel Pedley  
 

Please join us for this fun evening. 

EAKRING COMMUNITY ORCHARD  
 

Thanks very much Scotty and Izzy for making 2 
gorgeous recycled timber signs and donating 
them to the Orchard.  The direction sign (Shown 
below) points down School Lane from Main 
Street.  The Community Orchard sign and notice-
board are beside the orchard gate.  Come and  
admire them! 
 

Rob.  rob@robpedley.co.uk               

Saturday 26th November  10.00am - 3.00pm 

mailto:rob@robpedley.co.uk
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DAFFODIL TEA ROOM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Just to keep you all up to date our new menu is 
coming in November which will include the    
return of our fanstatic pizzas!! 
  

Event nights are still monthly and we are also 
holding a wreath making class on 1st December 
from 6.30pm.  Booking is essential. 
 

Daffodil will also be launching their own pub 
quiz evenings in the near future.  Details to     
follow on Instagram and Facebook or contact us  
01623 232320 for further details. 
 

Love the Daffodil Team x 

ALZHEIMER’S MEMORY WALK 
 

Georgina, Joan and ‘Minnie’ would like to thank 
all those who generously sponsored them on the 
Alzheimer’s Memory Walk in Clumber Park on 
2nd October. 
A total of £485.00 was raised.  Thank You. 

EAKRING VILLAGE 
MACMILLAN  

COFFEE MORNING 
  

 

A big thank you to everyone who helped in any 
way to make the Coffee Morning a great        
success. 
A grand total of £570.00 has been sent to      
Macmillan. 
Thank you also to the people who attended and 
made it possible to raise this wonderful amount.  

Minster Trust for Education 
 
 
 

Cleaner 
3 hours per week 

(Evening work - time flexible, to be discussed) 
Grade 1, point 1 to 2 

£1,446 to £1,475 pro rata rate 
(£17,842 to £18,198 full time equivalent) 

 
MITRE is a growing Multi Academy Trust with its 
Head Office (and this role) based in Rufford Court in 
Eakring.   
 
The Trustees wish to appoint a cleaner to provide a 
complete and comprehensive cleaning service to the 
Head Office. 
 
For further information about this post and how to 
apply please contact us on 01636 551104  

‘CLEAN START’ 
 

Professional Window Cleaner 
Domestic and Commercial 

Fully Insured -  DBS checked 
Est. 2008 

Please contact Wayne 07977 505453  
or 

cleanstart200864@yahoo.com 

EAKRING PARISH COUNCIL 
 

At the last Parish council meeting on Wednesday 
12th October the topic of village drainage was 
raised.  During the discussion it was pointed out 
that several drains had been covered over with 
grass/other materials.   These have now been dug 
out and we ask that if you have a drain outside 
your property please keep it clear of leaves, if at 
all possible. 
 

The Autumn Litter Pick has had to be                 
re-scheduled to Saturday 12th November.  Meet 
10.00am outside Cator Hall. 
 

Christmas is coming!  The lights will be switched 
on at 6.00pm Friday 25th November at the    Ca-
tor Hall. 
 

The next meeting is at 7.30pm Wednesday 9th  

November in the Cator Hall.  Everyone welcome. 

 

All aspects of tree 
work, hedgecutting 

and countryside 
management 

LS Forestry 

Full public liability 
insurance 

Liam SmithLiam Smith  
Liamstsmith@hotmail.comLiamstsmith@hotmail.com  
0784732145407847321454  


